
A WORD OF THANKS 
FROM A GRATEFUL MOTHER 

To the Editor: 

waited six years for this home. 
very pleased with it. 

children and myself. 

The Mundine family of Lilly Pool Rd., South Grafton, 
Now I have it and am 

I can thank Mr. Morgan* for getting a home for my 

MRS. ESTHER CORE (formerly E. Mundine) 

Mr. E. H. MO-, Aborigines Welfare Board Welfare Officer at LismOre 

IN MEMORIAM 
We report with regret the death of Mix. 

Eileen F. Shurmer in November at Darwin 
in the Northern Territory. 

Mr. and Mrs. Shuimer were Relieving 
Manager and Matron for the Aborigines 
Welfare Board from 1958 until 1960, and 
made many friends throughout New South 
Wales. 

Mrs. Shurmer is survived by her husband 
and two small children, to whom Dawn 
extends its sympathy. 

Left: Mrs. Esther Core (formerly Mrs. Mundine) with h a  
children, Bertha, Leonie, and V i a e  

Above: Mrs. Margaret Baker and Leonie M u n h e  on the 
steps of the Mundines’ new borne 
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